
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 
Newsletter 12 Summer Term 

         6th July 2018 

 

Final Church 
Assembly  

 
On Tuesday 3rd July our final 

church assembly this term 
was led by the Sea Otters. 
The Year 5 and 6 children 
spoke about the Year 6’s 

final weeks at Belton School 
and explored the different 

emotions they are all feeling 
at this time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOW!   
What a wonderful 

end to a very 

successful year at 

Belton School! 

The sun shone, the sky was blue and there was even a unicorn!  

The projected amount raised is a fantastic £1880 and around 

£400 of this was raised by our children’s class stalls! 

BeltonFest was a brilliant event which was enjoyed by 

everyone and a HUGE thanks to members FOBS for all their 

hard work.  Thanks also go to Mrs Peczek and Miss Snowdon 

for their vision and tenacity to make their ideas a reality. 
 



  
DioSing! 

“Past and Present”  
On Wednesday 4th July all our KS2 children spent 

the day at All Saints and Holy Trinity Church, 
Loughborough, attending a workshop led by 

Emma Trounson. 
 
 

Year 1 and 2 MultiSkills Festival at  

Loughborough University 
On Wednesday 4th July our Year 1 and 2 children 

are took part in a Multiskills Festival at 

Loughborough University.  They had a brilliant time 

competing with approximately 200 children from 

schools all over the area. 

 

“My favourite was bowling the cricket ball at 

the nets” 

“We had to balance a ball on the tennis 
rackets… it was fun!” 

“I liked the basketball – you had to bounce 

the ball all the way to the cone and back.  

It was quite hard!” 

“We had to try and throw a bean bag as far as 
we could. If it went into the furthest and 

smallest hoop you got 100 points.  I scored 400 
points!” 

 
 

 

Wildfire Cheer 
Wildfire Cheer is a recreational and competitive cheerleading club based at 

Iveshead School. 

On Thursday 5th July four of our Tigers and one of our Bears performed their 

cheerleading routines showcasing their skills, in front of a huge audience at the 

school.   Well done to you all! 

 

 

Well done Abi! 
We are thrilled to hear the news that Abi in the Bears 

class has been awarded a place at the Lillishall 
Gymnastics Camp this summer.  

This is the home of GB gymnastics.   
Well done Abi! 

  

In the afternoon the children then took part in 
the production of “Past and Present” written by 

Katy Dent. Thank you to all the parents and 
family members who came to support the 

children. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up 

School Lunch News 

End of Term  

 Summertime  Special 

Friday 13th July 

 
Crispy battered fish or Quorn dippers  

served in a box! 

Free for all KS1 children. £2.20 for KS2 children 

 

Moving On Up………   
 
On Monday 9th July all classes will move up until the end of 

term and will be with their new teachers and new 

classmates.   

 

This will affect arrival and collection areas for Year 2 and 4 

in particular.  The current Year R Tigers need to come into 

school via the gate on the left of school and into the Owls 

door round the back of school.  They need to be collected 

from the Owls door at 3.10pm too. 

 

The new Year 5 children need to enter the Sea Otters class 

via the gate on the right of school.  To avoid congestion, 

parents of those children should wait for their children by 

the tree, at the end of school. 

 

The current Year 6 children will enter school through the 

front door.  Their base will be in the beehive where they will 

be working throughout the school.  

 

 

We break up for our summer holidays next 
Friday, 13th July and we start back on  

Wednesday 29th August! 
 

We are holding our  

End of Year 

Assembly 

on 

Friday 13th July 

9am 
 

Everyone is welcome to join 

us for this assembly where 

there will be some singing by 

Mrs Trounson, 100% 

attendance certificates and a 

celebration of the end of an 

excellent year.  We will also 

say a farewell to our Year 6 

children and to Mrs Scott as 

part of this assembly.   

 

 

Year 6 BBQ 
FOBS are arranging a special BBQ 

for Year 6 children and their 
families on Thursday 12th July at 
school at 6pm.  Invitations have 

gone to Year 6 families. 

 

Book online at www.gsmleisure.co.uk or contact  
Mat Wifford on 07976 923391 or  

email matt@gsmleisure.co.uk 
 

http://www.gsmleisure.co.uk/
mailto:matt@gsmleisure.co.uk

